
 
 

 
 

April 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Welcome to the Summer term.  This has been another extraordinary year so far 

and it is remarkable to be saying we are in our last term in Nursery!  With the 
warmer weather comes lots of outside learning and exciting enrichments. 

 
With this letter is attached an overview of some of the things your child will learn 

this term.   
 

Topic 

This term we will be doing ‘Nursery Rhymes’ as a topic.  Nursery rhymes are 
fantastic for promoting early literacy skills such as spoken language and for 

introducing interesting vocabulary.  The structure we will follow will be to focus on a 
rhyme a week/fortnight and enjoy lots of other rhymes along the way.  We aim for 

the children to know the rhymes and be able to join in accurately. 
 

Uniform 
This half term the children have a choice to wear the summer uniform.  The full 

uniform list is available on the school website. Please make sure children wear 
closed toe shoes, no sandals. 

As the weather improves please bring your child into school with a sun hat and 
wearing sun cream.  We do offer free flow between the outside and inside areas for 

the children however we do not anticipate having much shade in our EYFS outside 
area. 

The children will also need to keep bringing their water bottle and this will be 

available for them during the session. 
 

Nursery Garden 
Unfortunately we have little shelter from the elements in our new garden.  This has 

meant that in wetter months we have not been able to have the garden set up 
before the children arrive.  Now the weather is improving and we have had a 

chance to see what space we have with all the children back we will have more set 
up in advance.  Please may we ask that you do not allow your child or their siblings 

to play with the equipment in the garden whilst you are awaiting to drop them off.   
 

Snack 
Snack money is £14 for the summer term. The only method of payment is now via 

the app ‘School Gateway’.  As always, the money is used to provide the children 
with a  healthy snack and pay for enrichments such as playdough ingredients. 

 

Farm Trip 
This year it will not be possible to take the children offsite for a class trip so we 

have decided to recreate a trip on site.  Please look out for details which we will 
send home shortly. 

 
Finally, if you have any questions or concerns please come and speak to us and we 

will be happy to help.   
  



Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Saunders, Miss Cannon and Mrs Karbovska 


